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Letter from the Executive Director/CEO - Jesse Menachem 
 
On behalf of your Board of Directors, we are pleased to invite you to attend 
the 2024 Mass Golf Annual Meeting and Luncheon to be held on Thursday, 
October 17, 2024, at 11:00 a.m. at TPC Boston (400 Arnold Palmer Blvd, Norton, 
MA, 02766). 
 
We encourage representatives from our Member Clubs to attend the in-person 
meeting and participate. The Annual Meeting is an important opportunity for us 
to come together as a community to discuss Mass Golf business and industry 
related activities. We are confident that this meeting will be productive for 
those in our local industry.  
 
We want to reinforce that your voice and your vote are important and greatly 
appreciated. If you are unable to vote on October 17, you are asked to submit 
the proxy in your certificate of response. Instructions have been included, but I 
welcome any questions you might have about the process or business to be 
addressed at the Annual Meeting. Questions can be emailed to 
jmenachem@massgolf.org. 
 
Mass Golf looks forward to further expanding our role and impact, and working 
more closely than ever with our Member Clubs to enhance our services, 
programs and offerings to our membership. Thank you for your support and 
membership with Mass Golf, and all that your club does to grow and promote 
our great sport.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Jesse Menachem 
Executive Director/CEO Mass Golf 
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From the Secretary, Scott C. Baker 
 

In accordance with the By-Laws, notice is hereby given that the Annual Meeting 
of the Massachusetts Golf Association, Inc. (Mass Golf), will be held on Thursday, 
October 17, 2024 at TPC Boston (400 Arnold Palmer Blvd, Norton, MA, 02766) at 
11:00 a.m. to transact the following business: 
 

• To receive the report of the Secretary  
• To receive the report of the Treasurer  
• To receive the report of the Governance Committee and to elect Officers 

and Directors  
• To transact such other business as may be properly brought before the 

Members  
 
Official Schedule of Events:  

• 11:00 a.m. Annual Meeting 
• 12:30 p.m. Casual Luncheon to follow the Annual Meeting  

*Requested attire is Business Casual  
 
At your convenience, please complete and submit the electronic form via the 
weblink provided below, on or before Tuesday, October 1, 2024.  
 
Electronic Certificate of Response  
CLICK HERE  
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Scott C. Baker  
Secretary 
 
 
 
 

https://share.hsforms.com/13ghLSsMhRD28mH0pHyn_kgc25kc


 

NOTICE OF THE 2024 ANNUAL MEETING 
300 Arnold Palmer Blvd. | Norton, MA 02766 | 774.430.9100 | MassGolf.org | @PlayMassGolf 

Nominated Officers and Directors (2024 – 2025) 
 
Megan T. Bearce       Joanne T. Gagnon 
President       1st Vice President 
Thorny Lea Golf Club      Renaissance 
 
Joseph E. Mahoney, Jr.      Scott C. Baker   
2nd Vice President & Treasurer   Secretary 
Salem Country Club     William J. Devine Golf Course 
 
Eduardo E. Cordeiro     John F. Crook 
Belmont Country Club     Cape Cod National Golf Club 
 
Chelsea L. Curtis      Morris C. Davenport 
The Country Club      Wyantenuck Country Club 
 
Denise A. Eddy      Mace Foehl 
Marshfield Country Club     Taconic Golf Club 
 
Sarah C. Forbes      David I. Frem   
The Kittansett Club     Cyprian Keyes Golf Club   
 
Peter T. Frodigh      William O. Jenks 
Dedham Country & Polo Club    Brae Burn Country Club   
 
Jesse E. Menachem *Ex Officio 
Executive Director/CEO 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Alan G. Macdonald, Governance Committee Chair, Winchester Country Club   
Pamela A. Kuong, Charles River Country Club  
Leslie M. Logan, TPC Boston  
Joseph E. Mahoney, Jr., Salem Country Club 


